August 29, 1973

The Reverend Arsen Barsamian St. James Armenian Apostolic Church Patterson and Pepper Avenues Richmond, Va. 23226

Dear Father Arsen:

Thank you for your letter of August 22, concerning the efforts of your parish for the Stewardship program.

We have not yet, however, received the remittances for Dr. Vartanian and Dr. Boghosian. If their gifts have been made to your church, they should be forwarded to our Diocese promptly so that we may acknowledge them from here, and issue Stewardship pins to them.

This practice should be followed for all who enroll as Stwwards.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian Executive Director